

July 18, 2025

City of Orange Planning Commission 300 E. Chapman Avenue Orange, CA 92866

Sent via email 07/18/25

Dear Planning Commissioners,

I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the warehouse project that Prologis is proposing in the City of Orange.

Over the years, the Prologis team has consistently demonstrated a strong commitment to the communities in which it operates. In Orange, that commitment has been evident through meaningful contributions to organizations like HomeAid OCLA and the Hub OC. Prologis team members have active participation in fundraising events, and direct support of our facilities through community engagement.

In addition to sponsoring our annual gala for several consecutive years, the Prologis team has volunteered their time to help clean local facilities and donated materials for both our Holiday gift drive and our annual diaper drive. Prologis has proven to be more than just a business - it is a dedicated and valued community partner.

The proposed warehouse project not only promises to create jobs and stimulate local economic growth but also reflects Prologis's ongoing tradition of being a responsible and engaged corporate neighbor. We are confident that this development will be executed with thoughtfulness and care.

I respectfully urge the Planning Commission to approve this project, as it will provide lasting benefits for our city and its residents. I am personally in support of this as a City of Orange resident and business leader in our community.

Sincerely,

Gina R. Cunningham Executive Director

Resident: 231 North Cambridge Street

Orange, CA 92866